
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Mrs Stanton 
It is with sadness today that we say goodbye to Mrs Stanton who is retiring. Mrs Stanton has worked 
with us for the last 11 years and was in another school before joining us for 17 years. She has certainly 
earnt her retirement. To say goodbye to Mrs Stanton we held our first whole school assembly for over 
two years to say goodbye. As usual, classes came up with some fantastic ideas as leaving cards that 
ranged from Reception’s register, to Year 3s ideas of what she could do now that she is retired. Once 
again, we would like to wish Mrs Stanton a healthy, happy and relaxing retirement. 
 

 
House non-uniform day 
Well done to Alnwick who won this half term’s competition. 
 
Easter Egg Competition 
Thank you to all the children who entered this – the first one since 2019. Mrs Stanton judged each year 
group and prizes have been awarded to everyone who took part and the one winner from each class. 
 
 
As the term has ended, we would like to once again thank you for your support. It has been a 
challenging term with child and staff absences. We hope that the Easter break will recharge batteries 
ready for the summer term. School opens again on Monday 25th April.  
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